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From: GUERRA, GEORGE E <gg2395@att.com>

Sent: Monday, May 11, 2020 4:09 PM

To: Public Comment

Cc: 'geoguerra4949@hotmail.com'

Subject: Item 4J 20-103 Recommendation to the Name the Public Park in the 575 Benton Street

Project "Vincent Fiorillo &Family Park"

Dear City Council Members,

My name is George Guerra, I'm a City of Santa Clara Parks and Recreation Commissioner and a resident of Santa Clara

for over 50 years.

I'm pleased that this item is on the agenda for today's City Council Meeting. My first memories of Mr. Fiorillo (Vincent)

was back in the day when I played baseball for Briarwood Little League and our team would celebrate victory's at

Fiorillo's. It's has been a great pleasure getting to know the family thru the years, most recently I have gotten to know

Vincent's son Mike, his wife Jen, and their kids Genaro, and Julianna, as our sons played on the Santa Clara Lions football

team together. I have also had the pleasure to meet Mike's mom Elaine, his sister Renee and her kids Elayne and

Nicholas. In getting to know the Fiorillo's, one thing is clear your not just a customer to them you are a family

member. Through, the years the Fiorillo family has been a constant not just for their great food, but for their ability to

make you feel welcomed and for serving our community. For me, I have spent happy times (Birthday's, 8t'' grade

graduations, Wedding Anniversary,) at Fiorillo's because I knew that they would take good care of me and my family.

strongly encourage the Commission to name the new park at 575 Benton the Vincent Fiorillo &Family Park.

Thank You

George Guerra
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